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We are excited to announce our next Family Forum will be held 

here at Holly Grove School on the 23.1.24 at 1.30pm with a guest speaker from Phab. 

During this session you will gain an insight into the great opportunities they have including the 

'PhabKids' sessions which run on a Saturday 9am till 12pm in which your child can be left in the 

capable hands of trained staff to take part in some wonderful activities.  

Please feel free to come along and join us to find out more information. 

Have a great week everyone! 

  

                                                        

Isla has had a fantastic first couple of weeks 

at Holly Grove. She has settled into her new 

class and her new routines very well. She 

always comes into school with a smile on 

her face, bringing a positive attitude to the 

classroom. 

Keep up the good work Isla! 

Roza has been very busy, engaging in lots of    

class activities and interacting with her friends 

and staff. 

Well Done Roza! 

Bhryss  has been using number lines and the 

jotting method to complete addition and         

subtraction calculations in Maths. 

WOW! Amazing work Bhryss! 

FAMILY FORUM 



 

Aisling’s Class - Leia and Martha 

Katie’s Class – Isla 

Samantha’s Class –Roza 

Rebecca’s Class - Aminah 

Laura’s Class – Essa 

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Liam 

Julie’s Class - Abdullah 

 Michael’s Class - Bhryss 

Courtney’s Class - Jibreel 

Josh’s Class –Ayeesha 

  Alex’s Class - Rehaan 

Libby’s Class - Samuel 

You can view all of our policies on the   

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

 

Staff Children 

No Birthdays Mia and Katie.H 
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If you would like to share any news on 

the newsletter, please send  photos etc. 

to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT/TRAINING 

Prevent  Training 

Friday 2nd February 

5-9th February  

Tuesday 6th February 

NSPCC Number Day 

Children’s Mental Health  Week 

Nibble and Natter 

Friday 9th February  

Tuesday 20th February  

School closes for half term 

School re-opens  

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February 

 

Wednesday 24th January - 3pm-4:30pm 

 
If you shop in any of the following Tescos:   

Burnley Extra 

Reedley Burnley Express 

Brunshaw Burnley Express 

Padiham Superstore 

Make sure you pick up the blue tokens and vote for the Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund and 

help support Merry Berries our after school club. 

Thanks for your vote.  We would love to see photos of you voting for us. 

The hairdresser will be in school on Monday 5th February 

and Tuesday 6th February 2024. If you would like your 

child to have their haircut, please respond to the  School 

Spider message and include any require-

ments. 

The cost of the haircut is 

£10.00.  

Tuesday 23rd January Family Forum 

You can also view our privacy notices on the 

school website. 



 










